
THE ERITREAN-COMMUNITY IN WINNIPEG Inc.

PRESENTS,

25 YEARS OF COMMITMENT TO COMMUNITY
WORK

CHALLENGES FOR THE FUTURE
"A NEED FOR A CLEAR VISION"

A PRESENTATION BY
BOARD MEMBERS OF THE ERITREAN

COMMUNITY IN WINNIPEG INC.

SATURDAY
OCT. 25, 2008

UNIVERSITY OF WINNIPEG ROOM 1L11
COFFEE AND SNACK - 5:00 – 5:30 PM

ERITREAN COMMUNITY ELECTIONS - 5:30 – 9:30 PM
PRESENTATION OF THREE YEARS OF

COMMUNITY WORK
 CHALLENGES
 POSSIBILITIES
 COMMITMENT
 FUTURE AND
 VISION
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Dear Community Members,

The Eritrean Community in Winnipeg
recently celebrated 25 years of hard work,
commitment and community devotion in
Manitoba-Canada.

During these 25 years our Community has
existed due to the interest, devotion and
volunteer work of its committed members and
the support of friends and benefactors. The
memories and achievements of the community
have been presented to you trough several
events, that we have on a yearly basis.

The present Board is appealing to its
members and the Eritrean community at
large, to come forward and participate on the
Oct 25th, 2008 General Assembly and elections
in order to determine together the future steps
of the Community.

It is not exaggerated to say that the crucial
challenges that the community is facing need to
be addressed immediately. The possibility to
grow is always there, as the foundations have
been already firmly established. Though, the
possibility of a stalemate in activities, also is
imminent if we choose not to participate with
more commitment.

It is definitely your Choice!!!!!!!!!
and wise decision that will determine

growth in the community and
guarantee a fair representation, that

reflects our Eritrean-Canadian
Heritage and Interests.


